Docket No. 50-461
Docket No. 50-462

[l1linois Power Company

ATTN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner
Executive Vice President

500 South 27th Streec

Decatur, IL 62525

GCent lemen :

This confirms our plans discussed on April 5, 1982 between Mr. A. Budnick
and Mr. C. Williams of this office to meet with you and members of your
staff at 10:00 a.m. (CST) ou April 8, 1982, at the Region III office in
Glen Ellyn, Illinois.

Ihe purpose of this meeting is to discuss the licensee's response to NRC
{dentified nonconformances and discrepancies. Considerstion for escalated
enforcement actions shall also be considered.

Should you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact us.

Sincerely,

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Engineering and
Technical Inspection

ces
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Mary Jo Murray, Office of
Assistant Attorney General
Gary N. Wright, Manager
Nuclear Facility Safety
Randall L. Plast, Prairie
Alliance




